
 

 
 

June 2021 
 
Dear Lower School Families, 
 
The form, “Individual Student Request for Loan of Textbooks,” is required for the 2021-2022 
school year. Completing this form allows us to purchase textbooks for our students through a state-
subsidized program. While the sum allotted for each student is not exceptional, the aggregate for the 
entire school allows us to purchase complete sets of textbooks for various classrooms each year. 
Although your son or daughter may not get a state-subsidized book each year, you do save money 
over the course of several years at Gill St. Bernard's School. 
 
A signed form (one per child in grades kindergarten through four) is required for all students 
who are enrolled in the Lower School for the 2021-22 school year. (Middle and Upper School 
students will receive a separate letter and form from their divisions.) We ask that you print, sign, 
and return the textbook form to Nancy Stober no later than Tuesday, September 1. We must 
forward these forms to the local Board of Education, so we appreciate your prompt response. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Kyle J. Armstrong 
Lower and Middle School Director 
 


